
Principal’s Note: 

*Welcome to our new dean of students: 
Robert Kiger! 

Hello HPJH families! 

I wanted to take a moment and introduce myself.  I 
am Bobby Kiger, the new dean of students here at the 
Junior High.  My role is to work with you, your child(ren), 
and staff to make sure we are utilizing our instructional 
time in the best way possible.  I just started last week and 
am excited to be here.  I taught the last four and half 
years at the high school as a math teacher. 

Remember we start the new semester Monday with 
a half day.  Please try to have your student(s) here on 
time and ready to learn each day.  Studies show that 
absences and tardies have a direct impact on student 
learning.  If you ever have any questions or concerns 
please reach out to me at robert.kiger@myhpsd.org or 
you can contact the office at 248-658-2300.

I look forward to a great second semester.  

With students in mind, 
Robert Kiger
Dean of Students
Hazel Park Junior High

This week’s Events: 
*Homework Center open M-TH 3:00-4:00

1/23: 7th & 8th grade girls volleyball mtg
1/23: Board of Education Meeting
1/24: GSA club 3-4
1/24:-27: i-Ready Diagnostic Test (Math & 
      Rdg) 
1/25: Chess Club 3-4
      7th & 8th Girls Volleyball tryouts 3-5
1/26: 7th & 8th Girls Volleyball tryouts 3-5
1/27: 7th & 8th Girls Volleyball tryouts 3-5

PBIS Focus Behavior:

BE SAFE: This week's PBIS focus behavior is 
being safe in the hallways.  When in the hallways 
we want to walk, not run, to our classes.  We are 
all safer when we follow the expectations.

Quote of the week: 
“Think! Do it the safe way, do it the 
right way, do it everyday." 
—--Unknown. 

   Robert Kiger, Dean of Students

Jan. 23, 2023



1/27: 8th Grade Oakland Univesity Tour 
      Field Trip Permission Slips due
1/30: 8th Grade: HPHS Freshman Pregame 
      Orientation Field Trip Slips due
1/30: 8th Grade Washington D.C. Candy 
      Bar Fundraiser $ due
2/1:  8th Grade Field Trip to Oakland 
      Univeristy 8:15-2:15
2/2:  8th Grade Field Trip to HPHS for 8th 
      Grade Orientation 8:15-12:15
2/2: Parents of 8th Graders: Freshman 
     Orientation @ HPHS 6:00-7:00 
2/7: Girls Volleyball Game (Away) @ 
     Clarenceville Middle School
     7th Grade: 4:30 & 8th Grade 5:30

Quick access links: 
Junior High December Lunch Menu

Resources / Quick Links - Parents

District Calendar 

Student Handbook

Bullying Prevention & Reporting

OK2Say: https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say

Open House/Meet the teacher nigh info

Upcoming Events: 

OK2SAY 

https://ok2say.state.mi.us/ 

1/22     Lennon Bennette 
1/23.    Ziare Hicks
            Breyona Parkinson
1/24     Autum Farrar
            Quinten Guajardo
1/25     No Birthdays
1/26     Kaylah White
1/27     Taylor Kilburn
             Alexis Reed
1/28.   Lilyannah Bible
             Max Fawaz
           Cameron Horle
           Michael Horle
           Eryanna Huston

Jan. 23, 2023

https://hazelparkschools.nutrislice.com/menu/hazel-park-junior-high
https://www.hazelparkschools.org/parents/resources--quick-links/
https://www.hazelparkschools.org/our-district/calendar/
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:09802615-575b-4d6f-9cc5-ad3cbf2135dd
https://www.hazelparkschools.org/parents/bullying-prevention/
https://www.michigan.gov/ok2say
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DDLJG9817RJ1032hc_-zE41_C21rJUb4ebjPu_xCT7k/edit?usp=sharing
https://ok2say.state.mi.us/


Hazel Park Junior High 2022-23 

Mrs. Logan (7th Grade Math) 



still 
available! 

8th Grade Washington, D.C. Trip

We have about 10 spots still open to fill our 2nd bus! Iif 
you have not had a chance to sign your student up for 
the 8th grade Washington, D.C. trip, you can sign them up 
for only $99!. Once registered, you can choose the 
payment plan and stretch the balance of the trip out 
over the next couple of months so it is very affordable. 
Click the link below or scan the QR code to see more 
details about our trip: 
https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-hazel-park-jr-hi
gh-school-dc-206051/
Trip ID: 206051

Candy Bar Fundraiser money is due Monday 
January 30, 2023. This is a friendly reminder that 
candy bars cannot be returned. If  your student 
checked out a box/boxes of  candy, they are 
responsible for turning in the full $60 per box. 

We still have about 40 boxes left to sell. Anyone 
interested in getting another box, please see Ms. 
Gray in the office. In order for us to get the full 
fundraiser profits, we need to sell every box. The 
more we sell, a higher percentage of  money goes 
towards the trip! 

https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-hazel-park-jr-high-school-dc-206051/
https://worldstrides.com/custom/2024-hazel-park-jr-high-school-dc-206051/


8th Grade Oakland Univeristy Tour Field Trip 
Permission Slip (Due Friday 1/27/23) 



8th Grade: HPHS Freshman Pregame/Orientation Field Trip 
Permission Slip (Due 1/30/23) 




